
 

The London Cancer Patient 
Advisory Group is looking for new 

members 

 

Who are the London Cancer Patient Advisory Group? 

We are looking for new members to join our Group.  The 

Group is made up of people who have or have had cancer.  

Our aim is to widen the diversity of this group.   

 

What do we do?  

We use people’s experience of cancer to influence change.  

We help people who provide cancer services to hear from 

people who need the services.  

 

We give advice to support better cancer care in London.  

 

How do we work? 

Our group meets six times each year.  Our meetings are 

currently held virtually on MS Teams.                                                 

 

 

 

If you would like to join the London  

Patient Advisory Group please contact: 

deborah.mcneill1@nhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

Find us online: 

https://www.healthylondon.org/our-

work/cancer/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter: 

@TCST_London 

 

GET IN TOUCH & JOIN US! 

mailto:deborah.mcneill1@nhs.net


 


